THE ZONING BOARD MEETING
SCHEDULED FOR THURSDAY;
AUGUST 18, 2022 WILL BE
CANCELED.

CA ENTERPRISES, INC AND 69
HARTFORD RD, LLC THAT WERE
SCHEDULED FOR THAT NIGHT WILL
BE POSTPONED TO SEPTEMBER 15,
2022 OR OCTOBER 20, 2022. THERE
WILL BE NO FURTHER NOTICE TO
THE PROPERTIES WITHIN THE 200’.

SORRY FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE.



